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29 June 2017 
 

NZX acknowledges FMA Market Operator Obligations Review 
 
NZX acknowledges the Financial Markets Authority’s (FMA) annual Market Operator Obligations 
Review, released today, which assesses and reports on NZX’s compliance within its statutory 
obligations. 
 
The FMA’s report concluded that NZX continued to comply with all its obligations as a licenced 
market operator during the 2016 review period.  
 
NZX Head of Market Supervision Joost van Amelsfort commented: “The outcome of this report 

reflects the positive and robust working relationship between NZX and the Financial Markets 

Authority. NZX welcomes the opportunity to continue to collaborate with the FMA to improve the 

ongoing oversight of New Zealand’s capital markets, which in turn drives balanced, informed 

and confident investor participation.” 

 

A copy of the report can be found at the link below: 

 

https://fma.govt.nz/assets/Reports/170629-NZX-Obligations-Report-2017.pdf 
 
For further information please contact:  
Hannah Lynch 
Communications Manager  
T: 09 308 3710 
M: 021 252 8990 
E: hannah.lynch@nzx.com 
 
About NZX Limited 
NZX builds and operates capital, risk and commodity markets and the infrastructure required to 
support them. We provide high quality information, data and tools to support business decision 
making. We aim to make a meaningful difference to wealth creation for our shareholders and 
the individuals, businesses and economies in the countries in which we operate. To learn more 
about NZX please visit: www.nzxgroup.com 
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